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21st April 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 
A decision of the Shetland Islands Council approved a review of swimming lessons in schools 
as part of a range of savings being considered by Children's Services and other Council 
departments to meet budget targets.  
 
We have been asked to share the link to the Review of Swimming Lessons Survey for parents 
to complete. The survey will close on Sunday 30 April 2023. 
 
Please click on the link below to complete the survey. 
 
https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/Reviewofschoolswimming2023/ 
 
 
Please direct any queries to Neil Watt, Executive Manager, Sport and Leisure: 
neil.watt@shetland.gov.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 

 
G. Spence 
Head Teacher  
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